July 2, 2014

lLeonel Arteaga
8585 8™ Avenue
Hesperia, CA 52345

My question and or comment would be if you applied for Prop1B and for whatever reason you did not
get into the program and received a letter of denial would that not be proof for your department to be
applicable for the “Economic Hardship Extension” since many people needed that help to purchase a
new Vehicle in this case it would be for one Vehicle owner.

Thank You,
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